## UNIVERSITY CHRISTIAN MISSION UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS Oct. 23-28, 1938

145 S. Hillside Wichita, Kans. Sept. 8, 1938

Dear Mr. Allen,

The University Christian Mission hasn't made a lot of noise this summer, but the national committee has been quietly at work rounding out its arrangements, and what has leaked out to us gives the program much promise. Nearly all of the personnel of the team has been selected, and in the next few days we expect to have available the entire list as well as information about them. A suggested program has been referred to us for adaptation to the schedule and needs of our own campus, and though it will have to be revised in many particulars, it is a fine beginning for our local program.

As soon as it is convenient, we will call a meeting of the committee chairmen to put our tentative program in order and to pass out our last word regarding the Mission Team. Then each committee will have a definite idea of what it is expected to do and when it is to be done.

Every bit of service that you give this Mission is going to count for its success even more than we can realize now, and we are happy to have your cooperation in the whole program.

With kindest wishes I am

Sincerely yours,

Earl Stuckenbruck